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March/April Newsletter 2016
Dear friends,
Once again I wish to thank you for the prayers and the support you have 
given to our family. Trust me, our family has felt your prayers. Robin and 
the unborn baby are doing well and by the next prayer letter our family of 
four will become a family of five. For the last two months I have traveled by 
myself; however, Robin and our children have traveled with me some. It is 
exciting to see churches catching our vision to reach the people of Belize. If 
we were fully supported a new church could be started in Dangriga, but we 
understand that timing is in the hands of God. 
We are honored to have become partners with the Round Prairie Baptist 
Church of Lockridge, Iowa; the Tabernacle Baptist Church of Roswell, 
New Mexico; the Lakecrest Baptist Church of Waterford, Michigan; the 
Oak Grove Baptist Church of Franklinton, Louisiana; the Heritage Baptist 
Church of Woodbridge, Virginia; and the Carleton Baptist Church of 
Orleans, Ottawa, Canada. Please remember that our missionary number to 
BIMI is 1501. 
While passing out Bibles in Orleans, Ottawa, Canada, I met two men who 
were from Iraq working outside of their home. I handed them both Bibles 
and they invited me eat some Iraqi food. It was delicious! Please pray that 
the Word of God will have free course in their personal lives.
While preaching the Junior Church services for the Lighthouse Baptist 
Church of Lehighton, Pennsylvania, two children were saved during that 
service. My family has also had the opportunity to witness, pass out tracts, 
and hand out Bibles. Please pray for every seed that was planted.
We wish to praise the Lord for allowing us to have raised about 75% of our 
needed support. If we have already presented our ministry to your church 
please prayerfully consider adding our ministry to your missions program. 
Also if you wish to assist us with our start up/container fund our church 
address is at the bottom of this letterhead and the account number is 1004.
Please pray for  (1) the people of Belize, (2) Robin to have a safe delivery, 
and (3) that we can be on the field by the beginning of next year.
 Serving together with servant’s  hearts,

John & Robin Harris
Zechariah and Madalyn


